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Please note that this meeting is open to members of the public by Zoom. This can be by 
computer, mobile phone, laptop or home phone. If you would like to attend please 
email the Town Clerk mel@looetowncouncil.gov.uk or ring 01503 262255.  
 
 
 
 
13th May 2020 
 
 
Ladies and Gentlemen 
 
You are hereby summoned to attend a meeting of the Policy, Strategy and Finance 
Committee convened by the Chair on Wednesday 20th May 2020 at 5.00pm by Zoom. 
 
OPEN FORUM - The Council allows time at the beginning of each Council Meeting for 
members of the Public to ask questions or make statements at the discretion of the 
Chairman, with each statement or question taking no longer than five minutes. There 
will be no right to ask supplementary questions or debate any answer received. Prior 
notice is not mandatory, but persons wishing to ask questions are encouraged to submit 
them in writing prior to the meeting to enable any investigations to be made. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 

 
 
Mel Colton-Dyer 
Commercial Strategy Director and Town Clerk 
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AGENDA 

  

1. Welcome 
2. To Receive Apologies 
3. To Receive Declarations of Interest 
4. To Approve the Minutes of the Policy, Strategy and Finance meeting held on 

 16th March 2020 
5. Matters arising from the Minutes of the PSF Meeting held on 16th March 2020 
6. Frequency of PSF meetings to ensure control over finances and ask for delegated 

responsibility from Full Council (reporting) 
7. Looe in Bloom request for funding (this is extremely time sensitive now) 
8. Budget – progress/discussion 
9. Policies (Edwina has some we have been working on for approval) 
10. Town recovery strategy – partnership working 
11. Hardship fund update 
12. Other business as determined by the Chairman 

 
          
Please ensure all Confidential and Pink Papers are returned to the Clerk immediately 
after this meeting, thank you. 
 
email: enquiries@looetowncouncil.gov.uk 
Website:  www.looetowncouncil.gov.uk 
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